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We are off to a wonderful start at Bridgeport Elementary! Thank you to everyone who joined us for Open House! It was lovely
to see everyone! We hope you had a chance to see some of the project upgrades! Again, more to come!

PTA- Please consider joining PTA. Our PTA works very hard to fundraise and provide wonderful learning experiences for
students through author visits, field trips, assemblies and family nights. Your support goes a long way to make these events
happen.

This month we have LOTS of wonderful and exciting things happening: PTA Turkey Trot, PTA Trunk or Treat and Halloween!
Be sure to mark your calendars!

Also, please be sure to read the Halloween costume and Trunk or Treat guidlines below!

Sincerely, 

26-28 ~ 

Mrs. Melissa Stanek
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IMPORTANT DATES

No School- Holiday

BOE Meeting, 6:30 p.m. @ Bridgeport

UPCOMING NOVEMBER DATES

No School - Veteran's Day

Thanksgiving Recess

PTA Trunk-or-Treat 6:00-7:00pm

*Please refer to the ParentSquare calendar
for the most up-to-date list of events.

Report Cards Issued

10 ~
PTA Turkey Trot (During School)

Parent/Teacher Conferences

30 ~

31 ~ Half Day, Dismissal @ 11:15 a.m.
Parent Pick-up @ 11:00 a.m.

13 ~

PTA Turkey Trot Rain Date (During
School)

03 ~ Picture Retake Day



COMMITMENT TO
 CHARACTER EDUCATION

WE KNOW... WE DO... WE FEEL 

The PTA has several exciting events planned for
October.

Hello and welcome back Bridgeport families!I
I hope everyone had an enjoyable summer. I am excited for another year at Bridgeport, with so much to look forward to. My

primary focus is to ensure the safety and well-being of our students. Additionally, it is one of my main responsibilities to promote
the academic, personal and social success of all our students. I will push into classrooms weekly to teach social and emotional

skills through our Second Step Curriculum. Each week brings a new life skill or positive character trait that we will learn together.
I will also be conducting individual and group counseling sessions. 

I am here to assist students and families in any way I can. If your student and/or family need resources of any kind, please reach
out to me. You may contact me by phone at 315.687.2280 or email at adiglio@chittenangoschools.org.

As you know, our building is under some exciting reconstruction! My office has been temporarily moved to the other side of the
building, by the gym. Please make sure to stop by during Open House and say hi!

Thank you and let's have another great year!
Mrs. Diglio 

Bridgeport Elementary School Counselor

PTA Updates

Our annual Turkey Trot Fundraiser will be held on
October 9th. Students will walk to support our school
during recess. Money will be due by Monday, October
20th. 10% of all money raised will be donated to the
Bridgeport Food Pantry. 

It's not too late to join the PTA- scan the QR code for
membership options or pick up a paper form in the office.
Volunteering is not mandatory but always appreciated.

BRIDGEPORT PTA                                       We don't make the school run; we help make it fun!

PTA MEETING INFORMATION

When:  Oct. 21st - 6:00pm
Where: Bridgeport Elementary

Library 

Future PTA Dates
Dec. 2nd
Jan. 20th

March 10th
May 12th

Volunteers needed! Any level of participation is appreciated! Join the fun!
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DOLLAR DOG SAVERS! 
EVERY Season Is The Perfect Season To Save. It's
Fall and Dollar Dog savers know that fall is the
perfect season to save. In fact, Dollar Dog savers
know that EVERY season is a perfect season to
save especially when they are making their
deposits right at school. 
This season, "fall" into in-school banking!

Not yet a Dollar Dog saver? Contact Mandy Khammar at 315.728.3318 or
mkhammar@empowerfcu.com to join. 

Membership eligibility required. Insured by NCUA. 

Please consider joining our silent fundraisers!

COUNSELOR'S CORNER~ MRS. DIGLIO

mailto:adiglio@chittenangoschools.org

